
 

 

 
         Date: 17 Mar 2023 
 

 

Dear KJS Families, 

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that at KJS we strongly encourage parents to 
contact the school and allow school staff to resolve issues regarding other KJS students that occur 
during school hours or on school buses. This approach supports the whole school community in 
fostering positive and respectful relationships. 

  

In connection with the abovementioned message, I would like to specify that this includes parents 
boarding school buses to address issues. This sort of behaviour can be quite unsettling and even 
frightening for some students, and it is misaligned with the positive role modelling that we aspire to 
do at KJS. 

  

Kind regards, 

Dr. Jamie Schmitz - Acting Principal 

 


